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Dear Simon 

You may be aware that I wrote to Nick Ramsay AM earlier this week in his capacity as Chair of 

the Public Accounts Committee (PAC) to explain the position regarding the progress of my audit 

of the 2015-16 accounts of Natural Resources Wales (NRW). I enclose a copy of that letter. The 

letter summarises the circumstances that have led me to conclude that it will not be possible to 

meet the statutory deadline for laying the certified statement of accounts for NRW together with 

my report on the accounts by 23 December 2016.  

I recognise that the Finance Committee will have an interest in this matter. However both PAC 

and the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee have signalled that they 

intend to take evidence from NRW in the New Year. 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

HUW VAUGHAN THOMAS 
AUDITOR GENERAL FOR WALES 

 
Enc: Letter to Mr Nick Ramsay AM, Chair of the Public Accounts Committee 
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